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Message From the Principal  

Team Rushden - United we stand, divided we fall  

What a busy week, what a fantastic week, so incredibly 

proud of Team Rushdenõs acheivements this week! 

On Tuesday we had Year 10 sixth form taster day to give our 

Year 10õs an opportunity to see what new subjects are 

available along with other opportunities across TENC. The 

results in the sixth form are very good. We are ranked 3 rd in 

the whole of Northamptonshire, so why wouldnõt they chose 

us? 

Learning for Life day on Wednesday was busy with 42 

business people visiting us and sharing information about 

potential careers. Our students fully embraced the advice 

being offered by all the companies, armed forces and 

businesses present. All our visitors were so complimentary 

about our pupils, they unanimously said our pupils were so 

well mannered, asked pertinent questions and were 

incredibly helpful. It is lovely to have such feedback which of 

course will be fed back to our 

students in their Head of Year 

briefing. There will be plenty of 

photos to see in this addition 

of the bulletin.  

Continued on the next page...  
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Principalõs Message Continued... 

Continuing with the topic of positive feedback I also received feedback from Huxlow 

this week following a visit and performance from our performing arts pupils which they 

delivered with astounding aplomb. He couldnõt wait to get and the phone our school 

and praise the performing arts team and the pupils é the comment he used was 

òmind -blowingly superb ó!! This is testament to the incredible hard work and dedication 

by the entire team which will be on show once more during our end of year 

performance of Grease. I do hope you have booked your Grease tickets, itõs not to 

be missed!  

On Wednesday evening we had our Year 11 prom, which 

left me absolutely speechless about the whole event! The 

pupils were a huge credit to you and the school, they 

looked absolutely stunning. There are just not enough 

adjectives to describe how they looked and conducted 

themselves, so very, very proud of them all and we literally 

had a ball together! Miss Neville did a cracking job and I 

am really quite sad to have to say goodbye to this year group as they have been a 

real credit to the Academy. I just hope that each and every one achieves the results 

they need for their next step. Gosh, we will miss them but we are absolutely delighted 

that so many have opted to stay on into the 6 th Form as part of TENC.  

Sportõs day on Thursday was excellent once again, such a hot one and unbelievably 4 

school records smashed. I am sure you will see photos later in this addition. A big thank 

you must be mentioned to Mr Brainwood for organizing such a wonderful day and all 

the staff that supported him. Once again, our pupils were amazing and our new staff 

to the school were blown away by their first experience of Team Rushdenõs Sports 

Day.  

Year 6 into 7 transition days are today and Monday, we 

welcome more pupils and their families to Team 

Rushden. Lots of work has gone into these couple of 

days and I am sure they will be a big success for Mrs 

Finney and Miss Neville as she picks up a new year 

group.  

We continue to expect high standards of behavior at all 

times and never lower our standards, we live and 

breathe our Team Rushden standards always. There are clear uniform expectations, 

grey checked skirts not black and school trousers not jeans. Please support us to 

deliver the best by ensuring these expectations are continuously met. Blazers can be 

left at home in this weather! On the last day 20 th July, we will be finishing at 2pm.  

Have a lovely (hot) weekend, is football coming home?!   

Mrs J Burton 

Principal  
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Transforming Rushden Academy - Behaviour and Fixed 

Term Exclusions 

We continue to have high expectations of student behaviour.  Visitors to the school 

and parents who have come on tour regularly comment on how calm the school is 

and how polite and well behaved our students are. We expect nothing less and are 

proud of how the school continues on the journey of transformation.  We are 

committed to maintaining these high standards each and every day. The Academy 

continues to set fixed term exclusions for behaviours that seriously undermine our 

behaviour policy.  However, as we have raised our expectations and developed a 

stronger culture and values system we have seen a dramatic drop in the requirement 

to set a Fixed Term Exclusion for poor behaviour. We are very pleased to announce 

that this year there has been over a 50% drop in the requirement to set a Fixed Term 

Exclusion. This is testament to all the work undertaken by members of Team Rushden 

staff and students alike.  Next year will bring further challenge and the setting of an 

ambitious target to halve the number of Fixed Term Exclusions again.  

Mr R Middleton  

Vice Principal  

Learning For Life Day 5  

Our last learning for Life day was focused on 

British values with a little bit of team building 

thrown in for good measure.  

Students came up with a range of great terms 

that have such important meaning in helping 

shape our British culture (photo right).  

Groups in Y8 spent time composing their own 

national anthem.  

Mrs Finney led Year 7 in a group assembly and 

the students were fantastic in recognising the key values that are at the heart of our 

liberal and tolerant society (photo below).  

Year 10 were fully involved as part of a careers 

fair which in some way provided the range of 

opportunities we have in Britain to broaden our 

horizons and build a career for ourselves.  

More photos and feedback from the students 

can be found later in the newsletter.  

Mr R Middleton  

Vice Principal  
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When Year 13õs leave Rushden Academy, they tend to 

view an adventure as going on holiday with friends 

instead of family and starting University. However for 

Gaby, her new adventure started with a flight of over 

6,000 miles followed by a 2 hour bus journey to meet up 

with the ôOriginal Volunteersõ project in Bakod, a rural 

village in the heart of Cambodia.  

Gaby is volunteering with the organisation for the month 

of July and will be based at the village school. She will 

be working with the projects study programme to 

educate the local children and raise aspirations. Gaby 

will also visit the local orphanage several times a week 

to interact with the youngsters by organising various 

activities like arts & crafts and games & sports.  

Before flying off on her adventure, Gaby said ôI only had 

butterflies when we pulled into Heathrows car park but excitement took over the 

minute I checked in. I am so looking forward to the whole experience and seeing 

another countries culture, this will help me to prepare for my University course.õ 

Gaby has been given an unconditional offer from the University of Chester to study 

International Development and Natural Hazard Management with several fieldwork 

trips to countries like Italy, Norway, Ghana and Chile. The University have also placed 

her on their Gifted and Talented programme and in her 3 rd Year she will be studying at 

one of their partner Universities in Australia, New Zealand or California.   

Embarking on a New Adventure on the Other Side of the 

World  

Keeping Cool on Sports Day  

A big thank you to all those who 

brought in money to buy ices -creams 

yesterday for sports day. As a result, 

the PTFA were delighted to accept a 

Ã70 donation from Angõs Iceõs that will 

go straight back into the PE budget. 

Angõs Ices have supported our sports 

day for the past four years and each 

year they contribute 10 per cent of 

their takings, as yesterday was 

scorching, this yearõs takings were the 

highest ever.  
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Maths puzzle of the week;  

In the image below, there are two figures (on the left) that are like each other in some 

way. Find which of the five figures on the right is most like the two figures on the left.  

The answer will be revealed near the end of the newsletter.  

Grand Finals - The Ryman National Enterprise Challenge  

Selected students from Year 8 and 10 were nominated 

to represent our school at the prestigious national 

enterprise challenge held in Telford earlier this week.  

The Year 8 group were given the challenge to develop 

a Kidzania product to enhance the already popular 

ôchild run cityõ in London. They developed a YouTube 

space to encourage children to make their own short 

films in the venue.  

The Year 10 Project was to develop a stationary product for school aged pupils, 

sponsored by Ryman, a lead stationary company looking for new and inspirational 

product ideas. The Year 10 group developed a neat, user friendly backpack with 

numerous compartments including a cooling area for food and theft free areas for 

additional security.  

Both groups enjoyed the experience of pitching their 

product ideas to selected judges and enjoyed the 

interactive opportunities the day presented.  

One such activity included meeting Olympian Bronze 

Medal Winner, 2016, Patrick Huston, who shared some 

of his archery skills with a group of our boys, discussing 

enterprises post Olympics to encourage more young 

people to develop new skills. The boys even had a 

chance to shoot some arrows as part of this experience.  

The finals were hosted and presented by Jordan and Perry from Diversity, with the key 

guest judge, Theo Pathitis, a regular patron of the annual event.  

Although not selected for the final 10, the students learned additional skills around 

project management, including marketing, advertising, budgeting and the 

importance of market research.  
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There are 2 new trips open to Y7 students. A day trip to France in July 2019 and a 

residential visit to Germany in October 2019. For more information, and to register 

interest in the trips please look at the letters available on the academy website under 

care & support, letters home.  

Exciting New Trips Open to Year 7õs 
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GCSEPod 

This is a new resource purchased for students to use to help with revision, classwork 

and to help them work independently.  

Since its launch on 14 th April, to date we have had an amazing 10516 streams. 

Geography have the most streams, closely followed by History  

Students from all year groups have been using GCSEPod, the highest ôstreamersõ are: 

Year 11            Oliver Eaton, Lucas Brawn and Charlie Mullett  

Year 10            Aleksandra Dabrowska, Chelsea Chapman and Tyler Walsh  

Year 9               Matthews Joshy, Natalie Mutiswa and Luke Jackson  

Year 8               Keith Jackson, Sophie Simpson and Erin Quantrill  

Year 7               Izabelle Newman, Regan Berwick, and Ruby Wignall  

We will continue to use GCSEpod and would ask you to encourage your child to use 

this invaluable resource.  

The website is:   www.GCSEpod.com , and all students have their own personal log in.  

Being Safe in the way to and from School  

We have been informed of a situation whereby a pupil of the school was beckoned 

over to a van of unknown occupants. The pupil did the sensible thing and ignored 

calls to come to the van and reported it when he arrived home.  The parents then 

contacted the police.  

In the interests of maintaining the personal safety of our pupils we would ask parents 

to re -iterate to their children not to respond to any approaches by people in vehicles.  

§ Keep your distance  

§ Ignore all requests   

§ Continue walking away  

§ Wherever possible and where/when it is safe to do so, cross the road to the 

opposite side of the vehicle  

§ When reaching either home or school make sure that you report what has 

happened so that the authorities can be contacted  

http://www.GCSEpod.com
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Year 7 Rounders Tournament  

This week Rushden Academy hosted the district rounders tournament, 5 other schools 

from the local area joined us to compete to become the district champions as part of 

the school games programme.  

It was a scorching hot afternoon on the field, however the girls were  full of excitement 

and nerves!! Arriving early to set up each of the pitches the year 7 team to welcomed 

the other schools to Rushden Academy.  

The six team were randomly assigned into two pools where they played their group 

games against two other schools. Rushden played Wrenn smashing 6 rounders to take 

their first win! Next they faced Weavers and won comfortably by 6.5 -2 showing both 

great batting and fielding skills!  

The local derby was on as Rushden Academy faced The Ferrers School in the final and 

unfortunately on this occasion narrowly missed out on the title with a loss 6 -4. The girls 

showed excellent sportsmanship throughout and were an absolute credit to the 

school - and for this year will be the runners up in the district championship!  

Well Done Year 7 Girls.  
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Learning For Life Day  

A note from or Head and Deputy Girl and Boy:  

Today, was our 5 th  and final learning for life day for this 

academic year, the lower school took a look at British values, 

with each year group taking a different stance and 

approach! The Year 7õs began unpicking what it means to be 

British with discussions over Fish and Chips and Roast dinners 

and our royal family. ôI thought it 

was interesting to learn about different British 

backgrounds.õ -Robert Toderasc Y7  

Year 8õs were creating their 

own national anthem and 

political party! ôIt was a very 

fun experience we learnt 

about the British Values, the 

teachers then set us the task of displaying these values by 

doing a song or a rap.ô  Grace Humphriss Y8  

The Year 10õs, soon to be our new year 11õs, took 

part in a careers fair which saw over 40 guests come 

to school from local employers, colleges, universities 

and organisations  who took to the main hall to 

provide information and inspire the year group to 

start planning their next steps and bring focus to 

their current studies and aspiration to do well! ôIt was 

nice to see the different opportunities from all the 

local businessõs coming down to Rushden Academy for our 

careers day. In groups we went round to question all the 

people to see an over -view for our future.õ Francesca 

Tarbox Y10 

The employers were thrilled 

with our students commenting 

on their manners and their 

ability to ask meaningful 

questions! It was a real opportunity for all learners to find 

out about their next steps with such a variety of providers 

in the room. I am a super proud 

of the year group and am 

excited to watch the year group continue to grow as they 

move into year 11 and beyond.  

Miss R Burrows 

Head of Year 10  
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What a fabulous evening! The Year 13 Leaversõ Ball at The 

Park Inn Northampton on  Friday 29 th  June was one of 

celebration tinged with  sadness. Everyone looked glamorous 

and sophisticated and it was lovely to see staff and students 

from all three schools having such a wonderful time. We will 

miss all of our Year 13 students and wish them all the very best 

for the future.  

Mrs E Brooker 

Director of TENC   

6th Form Leavers Ball  
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As the students were waking up on that Thursday morning, the PE department had 

already spent a couple of hours erecting gazebos, roping off throwing areas, and 

setting up a PA system. The sun was shining on the fields of Rushden and a glorious 

day was promised.  

This yearõs Sports Day was a triumph. Students ran, jumped, threw, cheered and 

tugged their way through the day with great competitive spirit. Staff undertook their 

roles with enthusiasm and vigour. I genuinely feel the fastest performance of the day 

was Mr Eastonõs dash to the front of the queue for ice creams.   

Congratulations go to all who took 

part in whatever shape or form. 

Especially to the winning tutor 

groups, 7AC, 8SDA, 9REB and 

10BS. 

Plans are already being 

made for next year.  

Mr J Brainwood  

Physical Education Faculty  

Sports Day - 5th July 2018  
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Year 10  

On Tuesday 4 th  July Rushden Academy hosted a careers fair in conjunction with 

TimelyAdvice attended by over 42 different organisations, ranging from public 

services, educational providers and local and national employers.  

The fair gave our Year 10 students the opportunity to talk to employers about skills, 

apprenticeships and education courses for post Year 11. Students also attended a 

series of workshops looking at careers and the skills needed for employment.  

It was evident, whilst listening to students talking and engaging in the fair and 

workshops, the level of maturity and focus they have about their future education 

and careers. This was picked up by many of the employers and organisations who 

attended who praised our students for their maturity and clear vision of their future 

careers.  

òIt was great. Iõve spoken to lots of people about what I can do when I leave school. 

Until I went to the careers fair, I had no idea about a job, but now I know I want to be 

an Engineer or an Accountant. Its fab.ó 

Finally a massive thank you to all the employers and organisations that made the 

event a possible and for giving up their time and experience to support the students 

at Rushden Academy. We are already looking forward to next yearõs careers fair. 

Speakers for Schools  

Students from Year 10 received a talk from Sandy Canavan a Circuit Judge, 

Snaresbrook Crown Court. Sandy explained to students about her own educational 

experiences and career within the British legal system. Students were able to ask 

questions about the criminal justice system and take a closer look at the wig and 

gown worn by a UK Judge.  

Year 9 Futures  

A Group of over 30 Year 9 students have taken part in a careers guidance session 

offered by Northampton University. Students completed a variety of online questions 

using Kudos software, at the end of the questions students were presented with a list 

of potential careers based on the answers they provided.  

òThe software was great at providing me with lots of potential careers some of which I 

had never considered before, it has really opened my eyes to what opportunities are 

out there.ó 

It was great to see students following this up by looking at college websites looking at 

the courses on offer for these different types of careers and what they would need to 

do while still in school to achieve their dream career.    

Mr C Brotherston  

Subject Lead for Computing, Business & Careers  

Careers Careers Careers!  
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The Department for Education currently requires that we collect information about the 

intended learning destinations from every student who leaves Rushden Academy at 

the end of Year 11. Year 11 students have already completed òThe September 

Guaranteeó with Timely Advice indicating the offers they have for September 2018. 
Avril from TimelyAdvice will continue working with students to provide careers advice 

and guidance and ensure they have a sustainable destination following their results . 

She can be contacted on the emails shown below to arrange appointments or 

support with interviews and applications . 

avril@timelyadvice.org.uk  or a.bartley -Smith@rushden-academy.net  or for urgent 

support call her on 07505354015.  

After results day, Year 11 students will make a final decisions and confirm their places. 

If a studentõs choice of destination has changed after results day, we as an academy 

need to confirm the new destination for each student.  

Year 11 students who are not staying on to our sixth form in September 2018 must 

confirm their actual destination no later than Wednesday 19th September 2018 , so 

that the school can comply with this legal requirement in due time.  

We require the following information:  

§ Name of school or college being attended.  

§ Name and level of the course being undertaken  

§ For apprenticeships, the employerõs name, start date and the training provider 

associated with the apprenticeship  

This information should be emailed to Mr Brotherston ( c.brotherston@rushden -

academy.net ).  

Mr C Brotherston  

Subject Lead for Computing, Business & Careers  

Year 11 Destinations 2018  

ParentPay is an online portal that can be used to pay for student lunches as well as 

trips. We are moving towards all trip payments being processed through ParentPay. 

Logins for ParentPay can be obtained from the IT department.  

ParentPay  

Maths puzzle of the week answer:  

B. All figures must have two shapes and an arrow pointing up. 

mailto:avril@timelyadvice.org.uk
mailto:a.bartley-Smith@rushden-academy.net
mailto:c.brotherston@rushden-academy.net
mailto:c.brotherston@rushden-academy.net
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Rushden Academy Extra -Curricular Timetable  
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